
Take a Look Inside

This term, Year 3 are going to become
expert biologists, learning all about

animals, including humans; exploring
skeletons, organs, muscles and their
purposes. We will also be working on

our geography skills, exploring where in
the world different animals live in the

wild.  

Maths

In number maths this term we will be
focusing on fractions. We will be;

counting up in tenths, recognising
unit and non-unit fractions,

recognising and showing equivalent
fractions and adding and subtracting

fractions with the same
denominators.

In topic maths, we will be;
recognising pairs of perpendicular

and parallel lines, recognising
horizontal and vertical lines and

exploring angles.

English

This term in English, we are
looking at the story of  'Charlie
and the Chocolate Factory' by

Roald Dahl and writing our own
stories based on this. We will
also be exploring play scripts
and adapting an extract of the

story into a play script. 
Our non-fiction learning this

term is based around
instructions and recipes. 

Blue class newsletter
Term 4

Our class email is 
blueclass@vale-view.kent.sch.uk

PE

 Our PE day is Thursday.
Please make sure

children have PE kits in
school, long hair is tied
back and earrings are

out.

Reminders

Home work should come into school
on Mondays and will be sent home

again on Wednesdays.
Children should read at least 3 times
a week- especially on Wednesdays.

Please sign in their reading record to
confirm your child has read. Any

children that read every school night
will get their names in a draw to win a

book at the end of term! Children
have their Purple Mash and Times

Table Rockstars login in their reading
records - please support them in

using these at home.


